
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 8/25/2014 8:46:54 AM
To: Terrie D.' 'Prosper (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Fwd: EOC Update: American Canyon Earthquake 

The most recent update.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Regan, Jason" <JRRq@,pge.com>
Date: August 25, 2014 at 8:00:46 AM PDT
To: EO EOC Out <UOOMCOCCOUT@exchange.pge.com>
Subject: EOC Update: American Canyon Earthquake

All

As of 0430 this morning the EOC was deactivated. We currently have 57 
customers that remain without electricity on four outages with ETOR’s of 
later this morning. We also have 33 gas customers that remain without 
service involving 12 broken risers and 21 house lines damaged.

In summary, we responded to over 1200 gas odor calls resulting 500 
responses, completed various leak survey actions, inspected multiple 
regulator stations, patrolled gas transmission lines and acted quickly to 
ensure and promote public safety. We also inspected thirty substations, 
patrolled multiple electric transmission lines, responded to various 911 
requests and restored power to approximately 70k Bay Region 
customers involving 25 electric circuits all within 26 hours of the 
earthquake. But most importantly, we had no employee injuries involved 
with our response and received no reports of public injury due to our 
facilities.

SB GT&S 0695974

mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:UOOMCOCCOUT@exchange.pge.com


The Bay Region REC and North Bay OEC remain activated with many 
Gas and Electric employees supporting continued field inspection and 
repair, base-camp demobilization and external communication actions.

Thank you everyone for your support on this incident, great show of 
partnership and response by all.

Jason Regan

Pacific Gas & Electric

Director, Emergency Management

Distribution Operations

415 238 3096

www.pgecurrents.com
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